
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent Advisory Council 
9/1/22 

 
1. Welcome: Our meeting was held on Back to School Night where we had a room reserved 

for parent advisory. It was a requirement for all parents to attend the presentation as part 
of completing the back-to-school night passport. Agenda topics were reviewed by Mrs. 
Wallin our Learning Center Coordinator. 
 

2. What is PAC: Mrs. Wallin discussed the importance of PAC and how valuable our 
parents are in making decisions in their child’s education.  

 
3. Title 1 Update: Mrs. Wallin went over what Title 1 was and how it effects our program. 

 
4. Review of LCAP: LCAP was reviewed with parents. Parents had no comments or 

questions. 
 

5. Next meeting date 11/17/22 
 
6. Adjourn 

 
 


